Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback on the Government’s proposals
for a new law to address Modern Slavery and Worker Exploitation, both globally and
here in Aotearoa New Zealand across operations and supply chains.

It is important to me that Aotearoa New Zealand acts on this important issue
because:
● Insert your own reason here
● Insert your own reason here

To effectively address modern slavery and exploitation in Aotearoa New Zealand and across supply chains, I ask that the law be written to meet current and future challenges. It must be strong from the outset and consider legal developments overseas as well as Aotearoa New Zealand’s unique business context.

There are three core things I see as essential in any law addressing modern slavery
in Aotearoa New Zealand:

1. A law that applies to international and domestic supply chains operating in
Aotearoa New Zealand, to all entities of all sizes (small, medium and large
businesses) and to private and public sectors.
2. A law that provides for action not just words. I support a due diligence law that
requires business entities to identify risks and cases of modern slavery and exploitation and takes action to address what they find. From there, they should publicly report on those actions and the impacts they have had.
3. The Government needs to make sure the law is followed. I ask that it includes
penalties for non-compliance. With a clear framework and high human rights protection, the law will create positive change and a level playing field for businesses.

I would like to thank the Government for the work that is taking place to introduce
this new law. I submit this submission to support legislation addressing modern
slavery in Aotearoa New Zealand. #submittosupport
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